
From: Nathan Dodge <ndodge.ce@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1,2019 11:03 AM
To: Gary Loehrs
Cc: faith@faithgainesvifle.org; James Bradshaw; Victoria McCauley
Subject: Re: Radio Station WVFP-LP Status

Good Morning Gary,

You are correct, we have not used WVFP-LP for at least two years minimum now. I apologize for the lack of notification,
we have had substantial turnover here at Faith Presbyterian Church.

On behalf of Faith Presbyterian Church, please accept this as confirmation to cancel the license for WVFP-LP facility
number 135063.

Thank you and please advise if you require anything further from us.

Nathan Dodge
Diaconate Chairman
Faith Presbyterian Church Representative

Faith Presbyterian Church
5916 NW 39 Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32606
(352)-377-5482


